
STOCKPORT applying for a Listing with the TSX V and is
voluntarily delisting from TSX
HALIFAX, Sept.10, 2015 /CNW/ - Stockport Exploration Inc. (SPT.TSX) ('Stockport' or the 'Company') announces that it has
submitted a Listing Application to the TSX V in accordance with its Streamlined Listing Procedures for companies transferring from
the TSX and the Company has requested to be voluntarily de-listed from the TSX. The Company does not meet the TSX's continued
listing requirements. 

The Company initiated discussions with the TSX V in July 2015 and plans to complete this process within 45 days. The Company
expects to delist from the TSX on or about October 26, 2015.

The Company also announces that it has filed on the System for Electronic Document Analysis and Retrieval ('SEDAR') a supplement
to its Management Information Circular dated March 25, 2015. The supplement provides additional disclosure pertaining to the
Company's gender diversity policy as required under National Instrument 58-101.

The TSX Exchange has not reviewed and does not accept responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release.

Forward-Looking Information:
This release includes certain statements that may be deemed "forward-looking statements". All statements in this release, other than
statements of historical facts, that address future exploration drilling, exploitation activities and events or developments that the
Company expects, are forward-looking statements. Although the Company believes that the expectations expressed in such forward-
looking statements are based on reasonable assumptions, such statements are not guarantees of future performance and actual
results or developments may differ materially from those in the forward-looking statements. Factors that could cause actual results to
differ materially from those in the forward-looking statements include exploitation and exploration successes, continued availability of
financing, and general economic, market or business conditions.

For more information on the Company and the risk factors inherent in its business, investors should review the Company's Annual
Information Form at www.sedar.com.
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